To: Bill Dicken

E-Mail: billd@bollingershipyards.com
From: John Kennedy

Date: December 01, 2003

Subject: FCC File #: 0352-EX-ST-2003

Message:
Dear Mr. Bill Dicken:

Before this application can be considered for further processing, please select and coordinate
spot (discrete) frequencies in the 118-137 MHz, 225-400 MHz, 291-318 MHz, 146-174 MHz,
and 403-433 MHz bands with the FAA Southwest Regional Frequency Management Office.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of
December 01, 2003 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of
the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/index_els.html

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 2785



